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Dewatering to Start on 102nd Ave. SE 
Bellevue Influent Trunk 

 

Dewatering 
Starting over the next couple of weeks, crews will be setting up a dewatering system on the southern portion of 
102nd Avenue SE, on the west side of the roadway. Setup of the system will temporarily impact access to 
driveways in this area and create additional noise.  Dewatering will temporarily control the groundwater to 
allow crews to complete work below ground. Groundwater will be pumped out of the immediate work area on a 
continuous basis (24 hours a day) into a dewatering settlement tank. The tank removes debris and releases the 
water into the King County sanitary sewer system and storm water system. Residents should expect continuous 
noise associated with the pumps.  
 
Upcoming pipeline work  
At the end of February, the contractor will start laying 
pipeline on the southern half of 102nd Avenue SE 
(between SE 3rd Street and SE 6th Street), on the east side 
of the roadway. This work will include additional traffic 
impacts and increased noise and activity in the area.  

 
Pipeline work has been completed on the northern portion 
of the roadway and on SE 3rd Street. A separate crew will 
be completing restoration of the area in the following 
weeks. 

 
What you can expect: 

 Work hours between 7 a.m. and 6 p.m. Monday to 
Friday, and 9 a.m. to 6 p.m. on Saturday (when 
necessary). 

 Restricted parking on 102nd Avenue SE. 

 One-way traffic northbound on 102nd Avenue 
Southeast.   

 Door hanger notifications when driveway impacts are 
anticipated. 

 Temporary access delays when work is occurring directly in front of driveways.   
 Plan for extra travel time when driving through the work zone. 

 Additional noise and activity typical of construction: work crews, heavy machinery, dust, and trucks. 

 Traffic control and flaggers onsite daily to manage traffic flow, pedestrian crossings, and local access. 
 

For more information: 

 24-hour project information hotline, 206-296-4081, Круглосуточные справки о проекте: 206-296-4081 

 Heidi Sowell, 206-684-1207, heidi.sowell@kingcounty.gov 

 Web: http://www.kingcounty.gov/environment/wtd/Construction/East/BellevueInfluentTrunk.aspx 
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